
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Fulks, Brett"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike; Kidd, Aaron; Robison, Tamala; Jeter, Brandon
Subject: 2RP-4885 Burton Flat Deep Unit 44 SWD (API # 30-015-32274) Initial C-141
Date: Thursday, August 16, 2018 10:51:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good Morning Mr. Fulks,
 
OCD has received your initial C-141, thank you!  This has been assigned 2RP-4885. Please let me know if you have
any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: Fulks, Brett <Brett.Fulks@dvn.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 9:02 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Kidd, Aaron <Aaron.Kidd@dvn.com>; Robison,
Tamala <Tamala.Robison@dvn.com>; Jeter, Brandon <Brandon.Jeter@dvn.com>
Subject: Burton Flat Deep Unit 44 SWD (API # 30-015-32274) Initial C-141
 
Good evening,
 
Per the below initial notification, please find attached the initial C-141 for a release on 7/17/2018 at
the Burton Flat Deep Unit 44 SWD. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this
release.
 
 
Thanks,
 
Brett Fulks
EHS Representative
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devon





 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
575 748 1844 Direct
432 301 3223 Mobile
 

 
 

From: Fulks, Brett 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 3:51 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>; Kidd, Aaron <Aaron.Kidd@dvn.com>; Fisher,
Sheila <Sheila.Fisher@dvn.com>; DeLaRosa, Dana <Dana.DeLaRosa@dvn.com>
Subject: Burton Flat Deep Unit 44 SWD (API # 30-015-32274)
 
Good afternoon,
 
Devon had the following release occur at 9:15 AM MST on 07/17/18.  The incident is described
below.
 

1. Burton Flat Deep Unit 44 SWD (API # 30-015-32274)
a. A lease operator discovered a flange on the inlet side of an H-pump had developed a

leak. The pumps were shut off and the leak was isolated immediately. The exact
volume of the release was unknown until this morning when Devon received estimates
from water haulers of what they recovered from inside the containment.
Approximately 40.63 bbls of produced water were released with approximately 30 bbls
recovered.

 
 
A C-141 will be prepared and submitted with GPS coordinates of the area affected.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Thanks,
 
Brett Fulks
EHS Representative
 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
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Artesia, New Mexico 88210
575 748 1844 Direct
432 301 3223 Mobile
 

 
 

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the
intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying,
circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-
mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.


